
 

 

 

 

Work Session Cancelled 

09.05.2023 

 

The Mayor and Council of the City of Baldwin have cancelled the regularly 

scheduled work session for September 5th, 2023. The next regularly scheduled 

meeting will be September 11th, 2023 at 6:30 pm.  

 

This meeting will take place at: 

Baldwin Municipal Courtroom 

155 Willingham Avenue, Baldwin, GA 30511 

 

 

 

City Council Meeting Notice 

 
 
 

Should you have any questions please call 706.778.6341 or email 

cityclerk@cityofbaldwin.org 


